## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



March 8, 2013

Levi J. Valdez **George T. Rodriguez Devl. Consultants** 12800 San Juan NE Albuquerque, NM 87128

Re: 4-Plex Vassar, 424 Vassar Dr SE,

Request for Permanent C.O. -Accepted

Engineer's Stamp dated: 08-21-12, (K16/D080)

Certification dated: 3-3-13

Dear Mr. Rodriguez,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 03-07-13, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

PO Box 1293

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our records. This certification can be e-mailed to me at: <a href="mailto:ccherne@cabq.gov">ccherne@cabq.gov</a> or <a href="mailto:tsims@cabq.gov">tsims@cabq.gov</a>.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Albuquerque

Sincerely,

NM 87103

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer—Hydrology Section
Development and Building Services

www.cabq.gov

RR/SB

C: CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

e-mail